
 
 

VECTOR POSTING 
 

*** IMPORTANT NOTICE *** 
VECTOR – RAY INTERCONNECT UPDATE 

 
October 18, 2023 

 
To Vector Shippers: 

 

UPDATE: The Vector Ray meter will not require additional repairs.  Effective for 
the October 19th gas day, the capacity will be increased to 240,000 Dth/d which 
will be its new maximum.        
 
Inquiries or concerns should be directed to the following Marketing contacts:  

Matt Malinowski – Director, Market Development (734) 276-6189  

Dennis Scheibe – Manager, Transportation Services (734) 210-8481  
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38705 Seven Mile Road 
Suite 490 
Livonia, MI  48152 
USA 


